
CITY OF STOCKTON 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
DEPARTMENT 

345 North El Dorado Street • Stockton, CA  95202-1997 • (209) 937-8266 • Fax (209) 937-8893 

July 26, 2021 

Meng Heu 
Office of Planning and Research (OPR) 
State Clearing House  
1400 10th Street, #100 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Meng.Heu@OPR.CA.GOV  

RE: SCH #2020120283; Mariposa Annexation DEIR 

Dear Meng, 

In regard to SCH #2020120283 (Draft Environment Impact Report for the Mariposa Industrial Park 
Annexation project) with the City of Stockton, the City would like to temporarily pause our public 
review period start date while we work out some new details with our CEQA Consultant, 
BaseCamp Environmental Inc. We anticipate making some changes to the document and 
submitting a revised version of the DEIR this week.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at nicole.moore@stocktonca.gov 
or (209) 937-8195. 

Regards, 

 

Nicole D. Moore, LEED-AP 
Planning Manager 
City of Stockton | Community Development Department 
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